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SUBJECT

Confirmation of EA Engineering's Annual Scientific Permit Report as part of the La Salle County Station License Renewal
Environmental Review

SUMMARY

On July 6, 2016, Michelle Moser, Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Biologist, contacted Nancy Rogers, 1llinois Department of
Natural Resources (IDNR). Michelle Moser explained that the NRC is reviewing Exelon's application to renew the operating licenses
for the La Salle County Station (LSCS). As part of that review, Exelon submitted an Environmental Report to the NRC and the NRC
staff requested additional information from Exelon to clarify information in the Environmental Report. In response to a request for
additional information, Exelon stated that it's contractor, EA Engineering, collected one juvenile specimen of the state-listed

banded killifish and that the collection would be reported by EA Engineering to IDNR in a scientific collector's permit report.
Michelle Moser asked Nancy Roger to confirm whether EA Engineering submitted its scientific permit report to IDNR. Nancy
Rogers confirmed that EA Engineering submitted its annual scientific permit report to IDNR on March 9, 2016.
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ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY)
N/A
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